
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Sponsor,    

      

Southern Alamance High School Marching Band has renewed its strong tradition of 

excellence in performing, on the field as well as in competition.  We are a band filled 

with superior-ranked musicians and have been invited to perform throughout North 

Carolina.   

 

As you know, the school district provides very limited funds for the band program’s 

needs.  However, there are simply not enough funds in their budget to support all of 

the needs we have this year at Southern Alamance High School.  Much of the money 

we use for operating a successful season comes from donations received from 

students’ families, fundraisers, and donations from community leaders and 

businesses. We hope that you will add your name, or the name of your business or 

foundation, to the list of interested sponsors for the 2014-2015 year.  We 

acknowledge our sponsors on our band trailer which is present on the field at all 

home football games, parades, competitions, and at our performances throughout 

the year. 

 

For more information on how your donation is helping to make a difference in the 

young lives of future leaders of our community, please contact Mr. Josh Morgan, 

Director of Bands at Southern Alamance High School (Email: 

SAHSDirector@gmail.com) or visit our band website at www.sapatriotband.com. 

 

 


